
 

 

CLUB ANNOUNCEMENT 
Tuesday, 7 September 2021 

 

Dear Members, 
 
INSTALLATION OF CERAFUSION TECHNOLOGY UNITS FOR CORONAVIRUS 
PREVENTION AT THE CLUB 
 
In facing this pandemic, the Club continues to find new and effective ways to protect 
its Members from the coronavirus and to ensure Members are confident in patronising 
the Club with peace of mind in a safe environment at all times.  
 
On 3 September 2021, the Club has installed Cerafusion Technology units supplied 
by MEDKLINN International Sdn Bhd at the Men's Changing Room, Ladies’ Changing 
Rooms, Guest’s Changing Room and the Gymnasium. 
 
The Medklinn Cerafusion Sterilisation Technology, which uses air and surface 
sterilisers in all its products, meet with international health and safety guidelines on the 
safe use of ozone (<0.1ppm) and have CE marking to conform with European health, 
safety, and environmental protection standards. 
 
Following several positive cases amid Covid-19 transmissions seeping into the Club, 
this latest measure aims to provide better ventilation and air purification that will give 
peace of mind by ensuring surfaces and indoor air is kept free from viruses while 
preventing the spread of the virus from occurring again.  
 
The Club has always the best interest of its Members at heart.  Safety and health is 
on top of our agenda for our Members. Please stay safe and continue to enjoy the 
Club facilities at ease. 
 
#stayathome #kitajagakita 
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